
Debora Nelson replied 
 (Wed, 25 Oct 2023 at 3:08 PM) 
 
To:"PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 
Cc:deborakay@icloud.com 

External Email 
Hello, 
 
I have read the complaint PDC Case Number 143926. 
 
I will say that in reading the attached complaint that no person ever told me that I 
was in error to use the term re-elect. 
 
I have been an elected City of Arlington Council person for 12 years, in my 3 terms, 
and 2 years ago after the citizens of Arlington elected me with a 60+% win, my 
fellow city council persons elected me to be one of the fire commissions to 
represent our citizens in the merged NCRFA. Two years ago I was sworn in as a 
North County Regional Fire Commissioner and have been an active member of 
that board with no issues. I thought of myself as an elected person representing 
the citizens of Arlington who had previously elected me to represent them. This is 
a new district that I have filed to run in at large, it did not exist before the merger. 
If I am in the wrong please tell me how to rectify the problem. I am happy to 
comply. In my 12 years on city council I have never been questioned as falsely 
representing myself to the citizens 
 
 
 
Thank you, 
Debora 
Debora Nelson 
deborakay@icloud.com 
425-870-9677 
 


